
  

“MRS. KATE” MUSIC AND PUPPETS SHOW 

COMES TO BRIGGS LIBRARY 

The Briggs District Library is kicking off their summer season with a fun concert for families on 

Thursday afternoon, June 8 at 3:00 p.m.  “Mrs. Kate” Carpenter will entertain all ages in a lively 

performance featuring her joyful, character-building songs.    

You’ll smile when you and your children experience a Mrs. Kate concert!  With puppetry, 

audience interaction and riveting storytelling, this high-energy performer motivates, educates 

and entertains her audience in a fun-filled musical extravaganza.  The audience is a part of the 

show!  

“Mrs. Kate” is a nationally known children’s performer from Marion, Indiana.  She is a Parents’ 

Choice award winning songwriter, and has recorded 12 original CD’s and several music videos.  

She has been featured on Radio Disney and several television programs. 

Mrs. Kate’s songs are available for streaming on all internet platforms.  To learn more, visit 

www.MrsKate.com. 

 

 

 

http://www.mrskate.com/

